
St. Anne’s Catholic Primary School   

Welcome to Year 6! 

Dear Parents, carers and children, 

We would like to warmly welcome you and your families to Year 6. 

This is an important year for Year 6 as they prepare to move to secondary school.  We expect the  
children to display a good attitude to learning and show the desire to achieve their potential.   
It is important that they start to develop their organisational skills and become more independent. 
 
We hope your child enjoys their final year at St Anne’s. 
 
Thanks,  
 
 
Ms Clearly, Mrs Walker and Mrs Hewitson 

Year 6  Curriculum  

Autumn 1 - Healthy Body Healthy Minds 
 
Science – Health and the Circulatory System 
DT – Healthy Snack 
Computing – Spreadsheets 
RE – Loving, Judaism 
 
Autumn 2 – Our World 
 
Science - Evolution and Inheritance. 
Geography – Mapwork and natural disasters 
Art – Rainforest artist study 
RE – Vocation and Commitment, Expectations. 
 
Spring 1 – We Are Explorers! 
 
Science – Light 
Art – Silhouette artist study 
Geography/History – The Race to the Antarctic 
RE – Sources 
 
Spring 2 – Animal Kingdom 
 
Science – Classification 
History- The Norman Conquest 
Computing – Coding 
RE – Unity, New Life 
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Summer Term 

Summer 1 – We Are Scientists 
 
Science – Electricity 
Geography – Lake District study 
Computing – Networks 
RE – Witnesses, Islam 
 
Summer 2 – We Are Creative 
 
Science – Electricity and STEM activities 
Art – Seaside artist study 
DT – Seaside themed structures 
RE – Healing, Common Good 

Year 6 PE 

PE lessons take place on a Friday for all children. Class 14 will have an additional PE lesson on a Tuesday 
and Class 13 will have an additional PE lesson on a Wednesday.  All children should come to school 
dressed in their PE kit on this day and may wear trainers as PE will take place outdoors as much as possi-
ble. Please ensure that earrings are not worn and long hair is tied back. 

 

 

 

Homework will be given on Fridays using Class Charts, to be completed online by the following Wednes-
day.  Each week there will usually be an English and Maths task to complete. The English tasks will in-
clude comprehension, GPS (grammar, punctuation and spelling) and writing.  Additional topic based 
homework may also be given during the year as well as practice assessment papers. 
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Equipment for Year 6 

School uniform, book bags and coats should all be clearly labelled please! 

School book bags should be used, due to limited space in the cloakrooms. 

Colouring books and pencil cases for wet play are welcomed. 

Please send in water bottles every day. 

 

Mobile Phones  
In Year 6 we allow children to bring mobile phones to school in the event of them walking home alone.  
These must be switched off whilst children are in school. The school does not accept any responsibility 
for the devices. 
 

Standard Assessment Tests 
Tests will take place in 2022 (dates TBC).  Your child will be tested in Reading, Mathematics and GPS.  
Writing will be assessed through Teacher Assessment. 
 

 

Communication 

 
Questions and Concerns 
If you need to speak to us, please contact us through the School Office to make an appointment. 
 
Thank you. 
Ms Cleary, Mrs Walker and Mrs Hewitson 

 

 


